
Report of the Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board to the Council meeting of 22 April 2004 

8. GOOD NEW STORIES 
 
 Mention was made of a Merivale business which had recently been successful in an international 

competition. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


